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A CLARIFICATION ON SUBMITTING OBJECTIONS  
ON THE PROVISIONAL LIST OF THE REGISTERED VOTERS 

 
 

Dear Alumni, 
This is to clarify that we will accept objections only from the alumni 
who registered in the official data base of QAU Alumni Association 
or sent their information at alumni.elections@qau.edu.pk till 
January 7, 2024. 
 

New registrations will not be accepted. 
 

Objections can be submitted at 
alumni.data@qau.edu.pk    or    alumni.elections@qau.edu.pk 

 
If your name is missing, please resend following information: Name, 
Father’s Name, Degree Title, Department, Session, Registration Number 
and Degree Number. We are extremely sorry for the inconvenience 
caused. Kindly accept our apology. 
 

The objections on provisional list can be submitted  
till January 30, 2024 (3 pm). 

 
 

The final voters list will be uploaded on February 4, 2024 
 

Steering Committee 

QAU Alumni Elections Secretariat 
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